
Hello my name is John Paul DeJoria III and I am writing to ask you to please consider 
looking at this subject objectively. This is a great country built on freedom. A freedom 
that lets both sides have discussions and debates about bills like this one. There are 
times where there issues are black and white and there are times that issues are in a 
gray area where opposing sides both have good points and legitimate facts to back up 
their arguments. This would be one of those cases where there are good points to both 
sides and we need to decide whether or not we are going to ignore the truths about one 
side over the other. If both sides have truth then we need to make a decision that allows 
us to keep our freedom and our right to choose what we feel is best for our children. We 
should continue these debates and discussions and the pursuit of the ultimate truth, but 
what we should not do is ignore the fact that there are many children that have been 
seriously injured and even lost their lives because of vaccines. There are many 
medically proven cases that ended up in billions of dollars paid by courts to compensate 
parents for the injury or loss of their child. If we know that passing this will definitely 
cause more injuries and deaths to children, then why aren't parents able to make the 
choice whether or not their children are to be injected with needles full of potentially 
toxic ingredients. Why aren't parents able to have any say over what gets injected into 
their children's bodies? Why is our freedom and right to choose in jeopardy?  
 
Sincerely, 
John Paul 
 
  
 


